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Dear Parents/Carers
Menu Addition

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.   Mrs Donna Ellison - Headteacher

Harvest Festival

As from next week we are introducing a fourth option to the school meal menu. From 

Monday a daily cold option will be offered to children. We know that during the Summer 

Term the cold option was popular and felt it was timely now that we have more space to 

prepare and store food. As we have a wonderful, new shiny kitchen, we are keen to also 

encourage more children to opt for school meals by providing a great variety of choice.

Musical Instrument Lessons

As from Monday, we will be launching the annual Food Bank collection. This 

collection window begins on Monday 22nd September 2025 and will close on 

Friday 3rd October, the day of our Harvest Festival. Miss Simmons is busy 

arranging a visitor from St Margaret's Church to deliver our Harvest Assembly to 

the children. The Food Bank collection is a great way to encourage children to 

think about how fortunate we are to be blessed with the food we have and 

remember those more in need. We thank parents in advance for supporting this 

collection, which will help many families in our local community. 

On Tuesday the children who participated in the Design and Engineering Project 

in the Summer Term, got to enjoy their well-earned day out at the Williams 

Formula 1 Headquarters. This was an incredible experience for our pupils. During 

the day they had a tour of the museum and looked at cars from the 1970's all the 

way to modern day and they raced each other on real e-sports simulators.  

On Thursday we had a visit from Mr James Suckling from Independent Music Solutions.  Mr Suckling is 

a music teacher who will be offering a choice of musical instrument  lessons to our pupils. We are 

always keen to expand and build on the amazing music provision we already have. We hope that many 

children will show an interest in learning a new instrument.  More information is in this newsletter, or 

please see the letter that has been sent home

Williams Formula 1

The children became designers, managers and engineers creating and crash testing a nose cone.  We 

cannot be more grateful to Mrs Middleton and the team at Williams for enabling our children to 

participate in such a fabulous opportunity. We send our thanks to all the staff who attended and 

supported the success of this trip.
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Attendance

 We would also like to remind Parents/Carers 

that you need to call the absence line each 

morning that your child is absent, before 9am 

with their symptoms or reason for absence.

Thank you for your  co-operation.

We want to remind Parents/Carers of the 

importance of getting children to school on 

time, so that they do not miss their learning.

Miss Emma Lindon

Attendance Champion

Mrs Miller Says ...

Please clearly label all cardigans, jumpers, PE 

kit, hoodies and coats.

Well Done Sycamore

We are a NUT FREE school
As we have several pupils with severe nut allergies, please do not send your child 

in with ANY nuts, or products containing nuts. This does include sesame seeds.

Year 5 & 6 Young Voices

Please remember that the Year 5/6 Young Voices choir rehearsals start on Monday 13th October - 

3.15-4.15pm

Children with inhalers

All children with an inhaler requires a spacer.  Please ensure that your child had one in school.

All classes

Please can we remind all parents not to let balances for meals on Parent Pay creep up. We currently 

have a number of outstanding balances on Parent Pay.

We have already had a high number of unnamed cardigans and jumpers handed in to lost property. 

Please remember to label your children's clothes to help us reunite them with their owners.

Years 3-6

Please contact me if you would like an application for Bikeability Learn2ride. As the name suggests, 

this is only for children who cannot currently ride and is only open to pupils in the above year groups. 

The course will be held at school next June.
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This Week - KS2 Achievements
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Word Count Winners

Boomreaders of the week

Top QuizzesSYCAMORE
OAKASH

Word Count

Maths Challenge

Amazingly, we have our first class Millionaires!  Well done to OAK, who have achieved 

their 1st Million words read - fantastic!

A strong start to the year, well done everyone!
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Your mission:

To read as much as you can for the Big BoomReadathon across the 

month of September!

Readathon
Tuesday 2nd to Tuesday 30th September 2025

What do I need to do:

Simple:  Read and log your reading on GoRead

Read as much as you can to help your class be the winners!

Enjoy your reading Log it on

 BoomReader

Help your class in the 

September BoomReadathon

What can I read?

Books Magazines Comics

Just be sure to log your reading on BoomReader (or ask your parents to!)
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Challenge
STEM

Science
Technology

Engineering
Maths

Autumn 1 - 19.09.25

Engineering Challenge

Do you enjoy solving problems, spotting patterns, experimenting, or creating new things? This week's STEM challenge is 

designed to get you thinking like a scientist, technologist, engineer or mathematician!

Take on the challenge, test your skills, and have fun exploring the world of STEM. Don’t forget to document your work—

snap pictures, record your answers and add them to your learning log. You can also email them to the class email 

address to share your discoveries!

Key Stage 1 Key Stage 2

Why not upload your STEM home learning challenge to our padlet? 

 Scan code for access
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This week in school, we have been reading Kitchen 

Disco - A fun story about fruit that come to life at night 

and throw a disco in the kitchen!

To celebrate, we’d like to invite all Reception children to our very own 

Date:  Friday 26th September 2025

Place:  Whitnash Primary School

Time:  1.00pm

Dress Code:  Brightly coloured clothes.  If they 

have any clothing with fruit designs, even 

better
(Please avoid princess or superhero costumes.)

Fruit Tasting

Da
nc
ing

Party 
Games

If your child has any fruit allergies that you have not 

already informed us about, please let a member of 

the Reception team know as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, feel free to speak to a member of the Reception team.
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This week the winners of the STEM competition attended their prize trip.

Visit To Williams F1 HQ

 After a very early start, the children arrived at Willimas F1 Racing HQ at 

9am. In the morning, the children had an informative tour of the Williams 

Racing Museum and looked at cars from the 1970's all the way to 

modern day, including cars driven by Nigel Mansell, Ayrton Senna and 

George Russell!  The collective cost of the cars in the museum is over 

£300 million.  We got to hold the steering wheel used by George Russell 

and a helmet worn by  Alex Albon.

  Regulations and the safety evolution of the cars fascinated the children. Our guide, Matt, 

told the children about the 1,000s of job roles needed in STEM to make one component 

like the steering wheel. They learnt about the use of carbon fiber and held a wing worth 

over £100,000. 

In the afternoon the children became designers, managers and 

engineers creating and crash testing a nose cone. The children 

learnt about forces and safety of F1 cars and how the nose cone can 

protect the driver in an accident. The crash test gave the children live 

feedback and data helping them to re-think and improve their design. 

The children raced each other on real e-sports simulators using real F1 wheels. The 

brakes alone were as heavy as 30kg to push. In a real F1 car, pushing the brake needs 

over 100kg of force. They raced on famous circuits like Baku, Silverstone, Monaco and 

more. We did have a couple of crashes of course.

Our winners walked away with 

an awesome prize and all 

children left the experience with 

a goodie bag of branded 

merchandise. 
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At Whitnash Primary School
Independent Music Solutions are going to be providing music lessons 

in school this year for children in Year 3 and above.

Lessons take place during the school day. Learning an instrument gives 

children a special skill which helps develop their confidence, self-esteem and 

individuality. It also boosts cognitive thinking and overall academic 

achievement.

They are offering the choice of:

Year 3 and above - Keyboard &  Recorder

Year 4 and above - Flute & Clarinet

Year 5 and above - Saxophone

Beginner lessons are £6.75 per week payable in a 10 

week block for £67.50.

Flutes, Clarinets & Saxophones are available for hire for £17 per 

term (equivalent to £1 per week).

To enrol please go to 

www.independentmusicsolutions.co.uk

and click on 'Enrol for Music Lessons'

Please do not send any money through school.  Payment is made 

directly through Independent Music Solutions.

https://www.independentmusicsolutions.co.uk/
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Madeleine completed the 6 mile walk for 

Myton last Sunday.  Mom is super proud of 

her and her reasons for walking it.

 

Well done Madeleine!

Madeleine Walks For Myton

On Friday 12th September, we celebrated the wonderful work of Roald Dahl.  There were 

a range of stories read and activities completed.

Year 2 classes were overrun by 

enormous crocodiles….

Year 4 delved into some wonderful 

quotes by Roald Dahl……

We had a phizz-

whizzing, 

swashboggling and 

wondercrump time!
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Friends of Whitnash PTA

Bingo Night

We’re beyond excited to share that our next big event is just 

around the corner – our Mad Hatter’s Tea Party Bingo Night! Bingo 

has never been more whimsical! Join us for an enchanting evening 

on 23rd October from 5pm to 7pm for an evening of madcap bingo 

fun, and don’t forget to don your most outrageous hat! 

friendsofwhitnash@gmail.com

Meet The Team

Now that the new school year is underway, we’d love to reintroduce ourselves! Our fabulous PTA is made 

up of dedicated parents and staff who work together to make our school community an amazing place.

Chair – Charli    Vice Chair – Becky

Treasurer – Donna

Secretary – Alice

Vice Treasurer – 

Hannah

TICKETS AND MORE INFORMATION WILL BE RELEASED SOON!

We’re on the hunt for fabulous bingo prizes, and that’s where you come in! If you have a 

donation to spare or know a local business that might be willing to contribute, we’d be ever so 

grateful! Your support will help make this event a real treat.

mailto:friendsofwhitnash@gmail.com
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https://coolmilk.com/parents/
https://coolmilk.com/contact/
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Please ensure that children wear the correct PE kit, 

suitable for both indoor and outdoor lessons and 

playtimes. 

White T-shirt with navy/black shorts. Navy/black 

tracksuit or joggers and sweatshirt/hoodie. 

PE Days

Please ensure that the correct 

swimming kit is brought into 

school on your child’s allocated 

swimming day.

All PE kit should be plain or has the school badge on 

it. Brand logos are permitted but must be small. 

Other colours and football shirts may not to be worn.

Class PE Day

Holly & Ivy Wednesday

Hazel Wednesday & Thursday

Hawthorn Wednesday & Friday

Pine Monday & Friday

Cedar Monday & Friday

Maple Monday & Wednesday

Sycamore Wednesday & Thursday

Juniper Tuesday & Friday

Chestnut Tuesday (Swimming)  & 
Friday

Ash Monday & Tuesday

Elm Monday & Tuesday

Oak Tuesday & Thursday

Rowan Tuesday & Thursday

Here are the days allocated to each class for PE.  

Please keep checking this list, as it can change, 

however, you will be notified via the class teacher if 

this happens.

Don't forget to put your 

child's name in their PE kit.

Doing so means that our school will be given extra funding for six years, which 

can help to fund valuable teaching and learning support for the school.

Applying for benefits-related FSM also means you will be eligible to receive 

funding for the holiday periods from the Warwickshire Local Welfare Scheme.

You can apply for benefits-related FSM at any time online

 warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals

Do you qualify for FREE SCHOOL MEALS?

Reasons to apply

Even if your child is currently receiving free school 

meals because they are in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, 

you should still apply for benefits-related FSM if you 

think you may be eligible.

https://warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals
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The following pages are filled with information of 

things to do, things to see for you and your 

children in and around Warwickshire.

Children's Clubs 
and
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Family Support

The following pages contain lots of information 

for parent/family support.
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 16 September 2025

This week's Family Information Service 

newsletter includes information about:

Increased eligibility for entitlement to Child 

Benefit

Sensory Stories with Warwickshire Libraries

Safe and Well visits

 

and much more!

Click here to view Newsletter.

https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/family-information-service-newsletter-1219204-96fqcdqqps-8830408?e=34400e9eb1
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Lunch Menu -  22 September 2025



26

What's On ...
Please note that these dates are subject to change

Download 2025/26 calendar here

September 2025
22 Monday 9.10am KS1 Achievement Assembly
22 Monday Day Harvest Collection Starts

26 Friday Day European Language Day

29 Monday 9.10am KS2 Achievement Assembly

October 2025

02 Thursday Lunch Pirate Day Menu

03 Friday 9.10am
9.35am

KS2 - Harvest Festival
KS1 - Harvest Festival

06 Monday 9.10am KS1 Achievement Assembly

13 Monday 9.10am KS2 Achievement Assembly

13 Monday Day Bikeability

15 Wednesday am Flu Vaccinations 

16 Thursday 5.00pm 26/27 Reception Open Day/Show Around

20 Monday 9.10am KS1 Achievement Assembly

21 Tuesday Lunch Apple Day

22 Wednesday Day Individual Photos

23 Thursday 5.00pm PTA Spooky Bingo

24 Friday Day INSET - School Closed to Pupils

27-31 Week Week Half-Term

03 Monday Day Autumn 2 Term Starts
03 Monday Day Bikeability
04 Tuesday tbc Parent's Evening
05 Wednesday Day Year 5 Anglo Saxon Workshop
05 Wednesday Lunch Bonfire Menu
06 Thursday tbc Parent's Evening

November 2025

https://irp.cdn-website.com/a842506c/files/uploaded/Calendar_2024-25.pdf

